



Village Hall Ad Hoc Committee Meeting Minutes

Thursday, August 27, 2020 6:00pm

Present : Josh Stolzenburg, Lisa Anderson, Bobby Bailey

Members of the public present : Mark Pearson

The meeting was called to order at 6 :00pm

Minutes from August 6 approved : M/S Anderson/Stolzenburg

- Current designs : Still waiting on Gimme Shelter firehall design. Hope to have that before public presentation. Otherwise still happy with design C and no suggested changes.
- Broker's opinion on Village Hall and Fire Hall: Village hall at \$23k and Fire hall at \$17k.
- Reviewed feedback from Josh's email. Majority positive to Bobby, Lisa and Josh. Concerns include location park/ hill and renovation instead of new construction.
- Mark Pearson raised the following concerns on the call: Reduction of green space in the park, the online meeting for the presentation rather than an in person meeting to show people what it would be, that people would like a referendum, construction costs and estimate potentially not being realistic.

To do before presentation : Josh is trying to get a rendering done of the building in the park, the tax liability for each property owner. Dan is working on getting the tax calculator embedded in the website. Bobby will try to get a septic company out to the firehall site to evaluate whether the site is large enough. During the presentation, Josh will present and field questions, Dan will moderate and pull questions from chat, Lisa and Bobby will take notes. At the end Josh will solicit interest in an in person meeting at the park and Firehall

Adjourned 6 :35p